
July 2019 

Warden Ronnie LeBlanc 
Municipality of Clare 
1185 Hwy 1 
Little Brook NS BOW 1Z0 

Dear Warden LeBlanc: 

First, let me just say, thank you! 

RECEIVED 

AUG O 6 2019 

On behalf of the Yarmouth Hospital Foundation and our Presenting Sponsor, Pink Star Barro, 
we can't thank you enough for your tremendous support of the annual Spring Gala! Wow, 
what a night, over $56,000 was raised at this year's gala bringing us one step closer towards the 
$235,000 purchase price of a new portable digital X-Ray machine for the diagnostic imaging 
department! This new unit will replace a 33 year old existing unit. 

With the 2019 Gala behind us it's now time to evaluate and plan for next year. To that end, 
enclosed you will find a brief evaluation form along with a postage paid return envelope with 
your gala photos. We encourage you and your guests to complete the form and return it to the 
foundation office. Your feedback is very important to the organizing committee. 

We look forward to continuing our partnership with you as we plan for our 16th anniversary of 
the Spring Gala which is scheduled for Saturday, May 30th, 2020 at the Mariners Centre. Linda 
Deveau (Gala Chair) and the gala committee have chosen the theme Camelot! (The 2020 gala 
fund raising focus will be determined early in the new year) 

Again, thank you for your ongoing support towards community health care. It means so much 
to us. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Su
;

( -Comm 
VHF Dev'e.ir.nt Officer 
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